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Via Electronic Filing 

Ms. Sharla Dillon, Docket Manager 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 
Tpuc.docketroom@tn.11.0\ 

October 22, 2018 

Re: The Other Phone Company d/b/a PAETEC Business Services 
Docket No. 11-00050 and Docket No. 99-00694 
Notice of Withdrawal of Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity 

Dear Ms. Dillon: 

The Other Phone Company d/b/a P AETEC Business Services, ("TOPC") hereby notifies the 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission of its request to withdraw its certificate to offer facilities­
based competing local telecommunications services \vithin the state of Tennessee, effective 
November 22, 2018. As of the date of this letter TOPC does not have any customers within the 
state of Tennessee and does not intend to offer services at a future date. 

An original and four ( 4) copies of this letter are enclosed for filing. If you have any questions, 
please contact my Paralegal Raushawn Brown at (501) 748-5298. 

Sincerely, 

Nicole Winters 
Counsel II 



TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

October 29, 2018 

BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Tennessee 
Attention Dennis Wagner 
333 Commerce Street, Suite 2102 
Nashville, Tennessee 37201-3300 

RE: The Other Phone Company d/b/a PAETEC Business Services 
Docket Nos. 11-00050 and 99-00694 

Dear Mr. Wagner: 

502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

The Tennessee Public Utility Commission has received a request from The Other Phone 
Company d/b/a P AETEC Business Services to cancel its CCN in Tennessee, effective November 
22, 2018. The Other Phone Company states it has no customers in Tennessee and does not 
intend to offer services at a future date. 

Please verify that BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Tennessee is not providing 
any resold lines or facilities to The Other Phone Company d/b/a P AETEC Business Services. 

Please respond to this request on or before November 8, 2018. If you have questions regarding 
this request, please contact Lisa Foust at 615-770-6886. 

Sincerely, 

flAli1J 
David Foster 
Director, Utilities Division 

cc: Docket file 
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